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New docket request 

As the Staff member responsible for ETC designations, I would like to request that a new docket be opened for this 
year's annual ETC reports and certification to the FCC. The title of the docket should be "2015 Annual Certification of 
Eligible Telecommunications Carriers." Please list me as the principal for the docket. 
Thanks very much, 
Kay 

Kay Marinos 
Manager, Oregon PUC 
503-378-6730 
Kay.Marinos@state.or.us 
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